
Expression of Interest Employment Pathways Coordinator Project 
 
Brisbane City Council, Employment Services is starting a new project called the 
Employment Pathways Coordinator. This project is developed in partnership between 
Council and Department of Employment and Industrial Relation under the “Skilling 
Queenslanders For Work” initiative (previously called Community Jobs Plan - CJP)  
 
Employment Pathways Coordinator project will employ six participants from culturally 
and linguistically diverse backgrounds and train them to become Multicultural 
Employment Advisors. During this employment, the Multicultural Employment Advisors 
will get extensive training in recruitment and retention of migrants and refugees so that 
they can become the link between jobseekers and employers. The participants will be 
placed in relevant Council sections to gain practical knowledge of recruitment and 
selection process. 
 
We are calling for expressions of interest for the:  

 Project Supervisor (Band 6)- for up to 6 months.  

 6 applicants (Band 5)- for up to 5 months 
 
This project is due to commence on 18 of February so we are looking for a supervisor to 
start immediately.  Successful applicants will start on 18 February. 
 
For more information, please contact Lilly Matich, Community Employment Programs 
Coordinator, on 3403 5582 and see the attached role statements. 
 
To apply for this position, please submit a resume, cover letter and your answers to 
selection criteria (no longer than 2 page) to Lilly Matich, 

Lilly.Matich@brisbane.qld.gov.au  or send it to Brisbane City Council, Community 
Employment Programs, Corporate Services, GPO Box 1434, Brisbane 4001 
 
For the project supervisor:  by Friday, 1 February 2008.  
For applicant by Wednesday, 6 February 
 
Please forward this email to people that may be interested n these positions. 
 
 
 


